15th Decembur, 195U,

Ly deor Kendall,

Thanks for your letter, I nlwayn think that it is beat
to tabulate the umall omugles velusd esectly, fnd that the projer
usa for the approximate Coime 1o ps lending torms of such
esymptotic exoreselona na way serve to oomplete tha tables for
large numbora, ekl

The only peonle that I know of who have worked off a pablia-
atlon intended for atatioticsl wr osea are Mahalenobis's group
in Caloutta, nand I do not think that thoy hove no far blished
any tablen, though they certainly were doinge sewe work on it a
long tima ago.

In the past, robably about the buglmuing of the cenlury,
I 3uom to cemoiber & nupber of tablus of the o Lluent hyper-
geonelrlo unetion which nay be somewhat ;;igéi;;rtﬂ this

problem.

Yourn sinscurely,



